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Response of President of Texas Health Institute to Preliminary Response to IOM Vital 
Signs Paper 

 
From: Camille Miller 
Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2015 9:37 AM 
To: James L. Holly 
Subject: Re: SEMTA's Philosophy of Quaity Metrics -- Their lLimitations and the IOM Report 
Measuring Vital Signs 

 
Larry- once again I am astounded by how much I agree with you. I have been pondering this 
same " new blumenthal pronouncement". You nailed my concerns and then also delved very 
deeply from the well of your real life practice experience. 

 
I want to have a phone conversation w you about our project to "transform healthcare by creating 
healthy communities". 
May I get my scheduling person to get us a call scheduled? 

 
Camille D. Miller 
President/CEO 
Texas Health Institute 


